
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

    

 
7TH February 2018 

 
 

Year 3 & 4 Tennis Club 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As part of our commitment to health, wellbeing and mindfulness, we are pleased to 
announce that we will be introducing an after school Tennis club for the Year 3 and 4 

children. 
 

The club is free of charge and will take place on Tuesday afternoons from 3:15 – 4:15 
for 6 weeks commencing on Tuesday 27th February.  

 
Each session will be delivered by a professional tennis coach from LiveWire Tennis 
centre at Birchwood. 

  
Places for the club are limited and as we anticipate being oversubscribed, a draw will 

take place to select successful applicants. 
 

For the opportunity for your child to participate in the club please fill out the form 
below and return to school by Monday 12th February. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 
Mr Singleton 
_______________________________________________________________  

 
Year 3 & 4 Tennis Club 

 
I give permission for my child  ……………………………………………………………Year…………………… 

 
to take part in the Tennis club and I have made arrangements for them to return home 
from the club as identified below.  

 
(Please tick the appropriate box) 

 

My child will be collected from school by a parent/guardian/carer. 
 

My child has my permission to leave school at the end of the club and return  
home alone. 
 

Other (please specify)………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

 
Signed……………………………………………My contact telephone number is ……………………………………. 

 
 

 


